
Fireworks Ban Neighborhood Toolkit 
 
Overview 
Thank you for signing up to receive a fireworks ban neighborhood toolkit. Included in the 
attachments are the below items. Yard signs will be dropped off to the contact’s address listed 
on the request form between June 24-July 1. 
 
 

Firework Ban Flyers 
Flyers have been included about the ban that can be distributed electronically or 
door-to-door in your neighborhood. Available in English, Spanish and Korean. 
 
 
 
 
Frequently Asked Questions Handout 
Included in the attachments is a copy of the FAQ about the fireworks ban. 
 
 
 

 
Newsletter Inserts 
If your neighborhood has a newsletter, we have included newsletter inserts that 
discuss the fireworks ban. Available in English, Spanish and Korean. 
 
 
 
Printable Signs 
In addition to the yard signs that will be dropped off, included are some window 
signs that can be printed off by individuals for the ban, signs about pets and 
veterans are attached as well. 
 
 
Social Media Message  
(Follow South County Fire to share additional fireworks information) 
 
Sample Message: 
 
Fireworks are banned in all areas of South County Fire’s service area. This 
includes SW Unincorporated Snohomish County and the cities of Brier, 
Edmonds, Lynnwood and Mountlake Terrace. 
 
For fireworks and noise complaints, please report through the non-emergency 
phone line at 425-407-3999.  
 
For threats to life or property, including injuries or fire, call 911. 
Stay safe this 4th of July! 
 
 

Questions? Visit our website to learn more about the fireworks ban: 
www.southsnofire.org/fireworks.  

http://www.southsnofire.org/fireworks

